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Dear Parents/Carer’s 
 
 
The West Midlands has been selected to pilot a new Government scheme to support and provide 
advice to parents and carers. 
 
As children get older and more independent, issues that affect them can be harder to spot and deal 
with. Learning about potential dangers can give you the knowledge and skills to act if there is a 
problem. It could also help keep your child safe by preventing problems before they happen. 

You know your child best, so if you’ve got a feeling something’s up – you’re right not to ignore it. 

Please click the link for more information https://parentwise.campaign.gov.uk/ 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mr Johnson 
Year 5 Teacher/Computing Lead 
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